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Greetings Members of the Committee, 

My name is Jamie, I live in Southeast Portland. I'm reaching out to you before the June 24th
emergency session to implore you to extend Oregon's eviction moratorium and work to create
 a plan to address the accumulated backrent that will put so many Oregonians at risk of
homelessness this July. 

Lifting the governor's eviction moratorium is going to result in thousands of working families
being at risk of losing their home, and then putting them at higher risk of contracting
coronavirus. 

During the special session on June 24th, please stand with me and my neighbors in calling for
an extension of the eviction moratorium. We need stronger protections from the threat of
eviction due to covid. Nobody should lose their homes during this crisis. 

Thank you for your time, 
Jamie 


